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FAQ’s
When do I have to pay?
You can choose to pay for your goods when you collect them from 

Harleys – or you can pre-pay for your goods when placing your order.  

Many parents like to pre-pay for their order so they don’t have to worry 

about budgeting for the expense after the Christmas break.  

How do I place my order?
Visit www.harleyseducational.com.au and click on the “Back To School” 

button on the top of the screen to place your order online.  You can also 

lodge your order at the school o�ce or with Harley’s via post, fax, email, 

or in person at the store.

How will I know my order has been received?
We will send you an order con�rmation email and sms once we have 

keyed your order into our computer system, so that you can have peace 

of mind that your order is being prepared for you.   This will also con�rm 

the total amount of your order.

When will my order be ready?
Orders that are placed on time should be ready for collection from the 

14th of January 2017 onwards.  We will send you an order collection email 

and sms once your pack is complete and ready for collection.  You can then 

collect your pack from Harley’s at your leisure.  

For a list of all terms and conditions visit: 
www.harleyseducational.com.au/terms_and_conditions

Australian Weather: Beautiful 
one day, Nasty the next.
Cyclones, �oods and
�res...

Don’t risk your child’s education by placing your order 

at the last minute!  

As we have previously experienced, cyclones, �oods, and 

�res can cut the roads to Far North Queensland for weeks 

at a time, and delay the arrival of stock on the way from 

the supplier.

The only way to guarantee that your child has 
all of their back to school requirements ready 
for the �rst day of school is to place your order 
with Harley’s on or before Thursday the 15th of 
December 2016.
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*Please note:  Ordering with Harley’s is 
not mandatory, but every order placed 
on or before 15th of December 2016 
helps the school to raise vital funds.  

Please Note:   Early Bird Pricing listed on 
your order form are only applicable for 
pre-pack orders.   You will pay less for your 
requirements by submitting a pre-pack 
order than if you shop for your goods and 
purchase them over the counter in our 
store.

Save Time & Money 
Participating in the back to school list 

ordering scheme will ensure that your child 

has the correct products ready for the new 

school year, and will save you time and money, 

as you will not need to shop around, or face 

the endless queues during the back

to school rush.  

Earn a
Commission

for the School 
Harleys Educational Superstore

gives the school a commission for each 

order placed on or before Thursday the 

15th of December 2016. The school will 

not receive a commission for late orders.  

Help us to support your school by 

placing your

order on time. *
Early Bird Discount

Discounted “early-bird” stationery prices are

applicable for *pre-pack* orders that are submitted to 

Harley's on or before Thursday the 15th of December 

2016.  (remember, you can pay now or pay later!).   

*Pre-Pack* orders placed after this date will be subject 

to the higher  “late order” prices.  

What’s
in it

for me?

All of our back-to-school packs are packed right here in Cairns 
by our local long term and casual employees

           www.facebook.com/harleys.educational 
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